
 
4th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to invite you to attend the Y11 Parent & Carer Information Evening on Thursday 14th September, 
from 6-6.45pm in the Main Hall. 
 
The purpose of the evening will be to ensure that you have all the relevant and up to date information to 
support your child through the final year of their GCSE courses.  There will also be an opportunity for me to 
answer any questions you may have, but please be advised that individual subject teachers will not be present.  
 
I am sure you will find the meeting extremely valuable and informative in understanding the format of the 
coming year.  
 
I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 14th September at 6pm and would ask that you reply via the MS Form 
link below to confirm your intentions to attend: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/jpgbLKaXET  
 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
Mrs. Jen Webster 
Director of Learning:  Year 11 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/jpgbLKaXET

